rrom:
Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2025 1:18:08 PM
To: Mary Sjostrom <msjostrom@cariboord.ca>
Cc: 'Grant Johannesen' _>
Subject: Friends of Barkerville

You don't often get email from_ Learn why this is important

Hello Mary,

John Massier passed along your name to us, the Friends of Barkerville, in regards to a request for
funding.

Our group has under taken the task of cleaning up and updating the ‘Red roof’ road side
information signage along the Barkerville hwy.

We are very excited to resurrect these structures, and update them with the stories of the past,
and connect them with a informative map. There are 10 in total , and together they tell the story of
the history of the area, and give the viewer a better understanding of the area. |IE one panel of the
last sign will speak to the destructive fires in the area. The one in 1868, and 2024.

Another sign will highlight some of the available hiking trails in the area, such as the original
Cariboo Wagon Road trail that goes from Stanley to Richfield.

We will be seeking sponsorship for each sign, however have not yet secured any.

We have been given an estimate that signs will cost approx. $1500.00 each for good quality
professional signs that will last over time. And additional costs in painting/ staining the existing
structure and the additional lumber and hardware to set them up.

We do have mock ups for the 10 sites and would love to come to a meeting and present our
proposalif that would be possible.

We would be looking for approx. $ 5000.00. and would then try to secure the remainder from
sponsors.

Thank you for your consideration
Hildur





